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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: Chairman Bob Taylor and County Council Members 
FROM: Vice Chairman Butch Kirven  
DATE:  October 16, 2015 
 
 
During the “Ordinances – First Reading” portion of the Regular Council Meeting on 
Tuesday, October 20, 2015, I will be presenting for First Reading an Ordinance to 
Amend an Agreement for the Development of the Anderson/Greenville Multi County 
Industrial Park so as to enlarge the Park to add real property located in Greenville 
County related to the CH2M Hill, Inc. economic development project.    
 
I will ask that this Ordinance be referred to the Finance Committee. This will allow for 
this important economic development project to be addressed by County Council in a 
timely manner before the end of 2015. 
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B). 
 
 


